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Olympia Trip 2016  Could you please sign up on the provisional list on the notice board.
Regional Show Jumping  Please let Peggy know if you want to have a go.  Tuesday 10th May at the Brook.

Regional Dressage/ Countryside Challenge  We will only be able to take 6 riders this year due to the horse and volunteer situation.  Please see Peggy about which riders will be going.

There will be NO Riding on the 18th May.  Please keep up to date by checking the notice boards.

There are a few riders that aren’t coming regularly enough for us to keep their places.  I have had several enquiries about sessions and this seems a little unfair and is also an organisational nightmare!

We have some large expenses coming up – field maintenance, replacing lights and of course we’re still looking for horses.  We’ve also had a few vet’s bills along the way.  Please spread the word and try and get some funds in for us.

Well done to our fundraising runners – Danni, Vicky, Becky in the Plymouth Half and Simon Rundle (London Marathon), running as I write this.

If you have moved recently please make sure we have your new details in the office.

Good luck to all our riders and volunteers taking exams this year.

The Voting Members list is up for signing.
